Life in Class 3

Summer Term 2019

During the Summer Term our topics were ‘The Secret Garden’ and ‘Oh, |
do like to be beside the seaside!

To start our first topic off we visited Hamsterley Forest where we used our
map skills to complete an orienteering course to find lots of different trees.
We also found out about the homes and habitats of different animals.

We had a \visit from
‘Destination Judo’ and we got
to take part in a Judo class.
We learnt some new skills and
we really enjoyed ourselves.



We took part in the OAA Day at Shotton
Hall Conference Centre that was run by
the Sports Partnership. We got to take M
part in different games and trails. The
favourite for the class was ‘The Water
Barrel’.

We learnt about Position and Direction in Maths and used our
Computing skills to program the Beebots to make different turns.




We listened to the story of Jack and the §
Beanstalk and we then went on to write our own
versions of the story.

As part of our topic we grew our own bean plants g
and investigated which environment was best to g
grow cress in.

We all took part in ‘The Big Play’ and sung lots of different songs
to our grown-ups in church. We really enjoyed this!

s

We had a visit from Terry who works at ASDA &
in Seaham He came to talk to us about

activities linked to recycling and the
materials that were used to make
packaging. We were amazed at how
much plastic was used to package items |
in the store.



Back at school we did a lot of work focused on recycling and made
posters to encourage others to recycle.

What a busy Summer Term we had! We are all looking forward to
learning even more in Year 3.



